
 

  

     
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 21-328-01 18th May 2022 
 

 

Unless you have not been resolving other freedom of information 
requests during the last 9 months, then it would appear you have 

specifically downgraded my individual request without sufficient reason. 
This will of course become clear when the freedom of information 

disclosure log has eventually been updated. 

 

I am afraid to say that given the obvious failure to meet your previous 
aspiration/deadline or even provide an ongoing update, I have limited 

confidence that you will meet this further deadline.  
 

As a result I would be grateful if you could now ensure I receive by 
email or hard copy, all the information requested without any further 

delay.  
 

As previously advised work is underway to reinstate the Disclosure Log on the 

Health Board’s website by July 2022.  The Health Board has received over 1000 
Freedom of Information requests for the period March 2020 to March 2022 

therefore, in order to comply with your request, the Health Board has 
established that this would exceed the appropriate costs limit under Section 12 

of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 which is currently £450. As you will be 
aware this is not an exemption which requires us to consider the application of 

the public interest test. We have calculated that it would take in excess of 18 
hours to scan and collate each request.   

 
However, if you would like to provide details of a specific subject within the time 

period requested, or restrict the time period, the Health Board will endeavour to 
provide this information, pending publication of the full Disclosure Log. 

 


